

Date: Wed, 21 May 2014 10:27:48 -0400
Subject: Re: Update
From: lorne.creighton@gmail.com
To: brandonmoyse@hotmail.com

makes sense

On WIND, Zach said as far as he knows the plan is to submit offer Friday... I'm continuing to work on the memo, and Zach asked for more diligence questions that we can bombard them with... no real idea what's going on or if we are actually going to do the deal.

Well glad you're keeping safe. Maybe wait to quit until you are in a safe country... in case you need Newton to pull strings with all his political connections to get you back here haha.

On Tue, May 20, 2014 at 9:39 PM, Brandon Moyse <brandonmoyse@hotmail.com> wrote:
Weird...

Haven't told G yet. Think I might do so Friday so we can discuss ASAP Monday and because I don't want any BS first thing Monday morning for whatever reason. Also would like to have a written offer in hand first.

What's the story with WIND?

No sign of martial law out here on the islands.

Date: Tue, 20 May 2014 17:45:22 -0400
Subject: Re: Update
From: lorne.creighton@gmail.com
To: brandonmoyse@hotmail.com

Let me know when you tell G btw... since it wouldn't surprise me if he just didn't say anything about it and acted "normal"... although "normal" would probably be a really bad mood

Redacted



Redacted



I'm heading to Orlando tonight for a couple days as an FYI.

How's martial law?